
MEMORANDUM

AGENDA ITEM #: 51

Thursday, April 03, 2014

TO:

FROM:

DATE:

SUBJECT:

Metropoloitan Planning Commission

Dan Kelly, Development Services Manager

APPROVE the request that a private middle school be a permitted use in the C-4 (Highway and Arterial 
Commercial District)

The City of Knoxville Building Inspections Department referred the applicants to MPC for the purpose of   
determining if a private middle school could be considered as a permitted use in the C-4 (Highway and Arterial 
Commercial) District.  The Metropolitan Planning Commission is given the authority in the C-4 zoning 
regulations to permit "uses of the same genral character as those listed as permitted uses".  In this particular 
case the C-4 regulations permit "public buildings and grounds other than elementary schools".  Given that 
wording, staff believes that a public middle school isa permitted use in the C-4 district.  Staff believes that a 
private middle school would be of the same general character, similar in use and impact, to a public school.  
Therefore, staff recommends that a private middle school be permitted in the C-4 (Highway and Arterial 
Commercial) District.).

Determination that a private middle school is similar to public uses permitted in a C-4 district

4-C-14-OB

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:

BACKGROUND:
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